From: Mishaan, Jessica

To: Jennifer Dargie-Evangelista
Subject: RE: your public records request
Date: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 9:18:01 AM

Thank you for the information. The Attorney General’s Office is not the custodian of these records.

Please contact the Vermont State Police via this link: https://vsp.vermont.gov/public/recordrequests

Thank you.

From: Jennifer Dargie-Evangelista _

Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 8:29 AM
To: Mishaan, Jessica <Jessica.Mishaan@vermont.gov>
Subject: Re: your public records request

EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the
sender.
Hello,

On June 15th a person | do not know was taking pictures of my home and property from their BMW.
When | approached the vehicle to ask them why they were taking pictures, they sped off down my
road. They were driving erratically and acting suspicious.

For the next hour or so, they drove up and down my street in a dangerous manner. When | was able
to get their license plate, | called it in to 911.

| would like this record information because | do not know who the driver was and both police
officers | spoke to suggested | take this course of action for my own personal records of the
incident.

Thank you,
Jennifer

On Wed, Jul 5, 2023, 7:12 AM Mishaan, Jessica <Jessica.Mishaan@vermont.gov> wrote:

Dear Jennifer Dargie-Evangelista,

Thank you for your public record request dated July 3, 2023, in which you request “public record
23b2002849 from June 15th, written by Trooper Flores.” Please provide more information as to
the nature of the incident and any individuals involved.

Thank you,

Jessica Mishaan | Paralegal

Office of the Attorney General | General Counsel and Administrative Law Division
109 State Street Montpelier, VT 05609-1001

p (802) 828-5500



Pronouns: she/her/hers





